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AUGUST 2014 
MESSENGER 

MEMORY GARDEN UPDATE 

For information contact: 

Great Outdoors Community Church 

144 Plantation Drive 

Titusville, FL 32780 

Telephone 321-383-0303 

Email: info@tgochurch.org 

The Memory Garden Committee has finalized it’s review of the purchase 

of another columbarium for the Memory Garden. 

The new columbarium will have 90 units in the same configuration of our 

current site. It is anticipated that delivery will be after Thanksgiving and 

before the end of the year. All of the costs of this new unit will be paid for 

by income generated over the past two years by the garden operation. 

The Memory Garden Committee members thank everyone for all the 

help and participation during the life of this project. We look forward to 

many years of growing and maintaining this peaceful garden of the 

church. 

To order a Columbarium Niche or Memory Walk Paver, pick up a form at 

the Great Outdoors Community Church office, Monday through Friday 

from 9:00 AM to 2:30 PM. 



 

- 2 - 

CHURCH BOARD 

PRESIDENT   Dan Zahn 

VICE PRESIDENT  Fields Young 

SECRETARY  Sue Kalkman 

TREASURER  Kearney Kier 

FACILITIES   George Mattila 

FINANCE   George Eisemann 

HOSPITALITY  Sandi Nie 

OUTREACH   Judy Evans 

WORSHIP   Lyn Dunn 

MISSIONS    Mark Herbers 

  

SUNDAY WORSHIP 9:30 AM 

Refreshments & Fellowship Time  
afterwards in the Fellowship Hall. 

Pastor’s Bible Study Class continues 
through the summer. Join us on Thursdays 

at 11:00 am in the Fellowship Hall. 

Small Group Studies 

Throughout the history of the New Testament 

Church, small group studies have been a val-

uable asset in spreading the Gospel through-

out the world. The Great Outdoors Communi-

ty Church has continued this tradition by of-

fering our members small group studies 

throughout the year. This year we are looking 

at a variety of topics and we would like to 

have more. A small group study can last for 2 

or 3 months or up to a year depending on the 

topic you want to discuss or facilitate. If you 

might be interested in facilitating or teaching 

a small group, please contact the church of-

fice for more information.  

 

 

 

 

Cultivating relationships while 

growing together in Christ 

Great Outdoors Community Church 

Has An Endowment Fund 

Many people give consideration to leaving a major 

gift to charitable organizations in their wills.  Why 

not include your local church in these final plans? 

Proverbs 3:9 says, “Honor the Lord with your 

wealth and with the first and best part of all your 

income.” 

The Great Outdoors Church has created an En-

dowment Fund for this very purpose.  By giving to 

the endowment fund you have the opportunity to 

bless your church and help provide monies that 

will keep the ministry strong in the future. 

 

ENDOWMENT FUNDS CAN: 
 

 Enhance ministry/outreach 

 

 Encourage us to be better stewards 

 

 Provide an additional vehicle for giving 
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Check out our CHURCH WEBSITE! Take a minute, open the following website and have a look: 
www.tgochurch.org There is a lot of information about our church and what is happening. There are 
many pictures, recordings of the Sunday Sermons, Choir Anthems, and Special Music that you can 
listen to online or burn to a CD for later playback. If you have any questions …..ask Paul Thomas, 
Roger Bieberich, Bill Severance, or call the Church Office. 

The Great Outdoors Community Church Family extends our heartfelt sympathy to the following: 

Joyce McGill & family upon the loss of her husband, Ken (6/28/14) 

Del Thorndike & family upon the loss of her husband, Stephen Teicher (7/5/14) 

Marie Jasper & family upon the loss of her husband, Chuck (7/8/14) 

Karen & George Mattila & family upon the loss of Karen’s father 

Caregiver’s Support Group 
 

The Caregiver’s Support Group will meet on Tuesdays, August 5th and 19th. We meet in the Choir 

Room from 1:00—2:30 PM.  Please join us if you are a caregiver. If you have any questions, call 

Jacqueline Hershberger at 321-747-7288 or email jmhersh3@gmail.com.  

Helping Hands Needs  

Sitter Volunteer Coordinator  

Helping Hands is seeking a volunteer coordinator for the Helping Hands Sitter program.  This volun-

teer will be responsible for organizing and assigning volunteer sitters to relieve primary caregivers for 

various periods of time, up to 4 hours each.  The purpose is to provide the primary caregiver time to 

run errands, do grocery shopping, meet personal doctor appointments, etc.  No special experience is 

necessary, but a bent for organizing details and for effective communications with others will help 

this volunteer. 

Helping Hands continues to be available to help you year round.  Over the 1.5 years we’ve been in 

existence, we have had over 80 volunteers lend a hand to their neighbors.  If you are interested in 

volunteering or if you need assistance feel free to call Elaine Stewart at 383-4233 for more details. 

 

Home Repair—Elaine Stewart   383-4233  elainerstewart@gmail.com      

Temporary Meals—Lorraine Murphy  267-6465  lmurphy22@cfl.rr.com  

Transportation—Sharon Fitch   383-5473   jfitch7080@aol.com                 

Lending Closets—Lynn Foraker   385-1251  foraker@cfl.rr.com                     

Senior Resources—Sarah Thomas   269-4593  stsews@gmail.com 

mailto:elainerstewart@gmail.com
mailto:foraker@cfl.rr.com
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God is doing so many amazing things through 

your support. It’s why we sacrifice and love 

and go and give, so that as many children as 

possible can hear about and trust in the Lord 

Jesus Christ as their Savior. 

Child Evangelism Fellowship 

We ask for your continued prayers and sup-

port for the women of Nigeria, that God will 

fulfill the desires of their hearts, for children 

like Sarah and Hannah in the Bible. May God 

use these special children to spread the Good 

News of Jesus Christ. 

Samaritan’s Purse 

This is just some of the wonderful Missions both local and international, you, as part of 

GOCC, are supporting.  For more information, check out the bulletin boards and view the 

Missions page on the church website:   tgochurch.org 

SOME OFFERINGS OF THANKS AND PRAISE 

FROM OUR GOCC MISSIONS 
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Audrey & Henry Pisarz looking very patriotic. 

July 6, 2014 
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 I would like to express my sincere 

thanks to our church family for the sup-

port you provided while Ken was ill. The 

prayer shawl wrapped him in love, the 

cards put a smile on his face and the 

flowers brightened his day. He loved his 

church, and always looked forward to 

Sunday mornings. 

 Anyone of our friends who came to 

visit always received a tour of the 

Memory Garden. It was a special place to 

him. 

 Thank you for all your love and 

support. He died loving you all. 

Joyce McGill & Family 

 

 

 

Purrrr  

Lord,  I come to You  
Like a tiny kitten.  

I rub my cheek against Your foot.  
Purrrraise You!  

Joy floods my heart as  
You lift me up into the heavenlies 

Where I nestle in Your arms, 
Purrrrrraise You!  

And when You send me forth 
I find that I am walking  

In the strength of a Lion.  
Purrrrrrrraise You!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

By Diana Green 

 

 

 

 

Update on  Tom & Barb Dunlap 

Please keep Tom & Barb Dunlap in your prayers, as 

Tom has had surgery and Barb has health issues. Their 

address is:  

  8 Radnor Blvd. 

  Marlton, NJ 08053 

 

I woke up with the prayer, “less of me, more of You!” 

on my lips. I thought of the letter I, how tight and in-

ward it is, and the letter U, so wide and open. This be-

came my prayer for the Church: Oh, Lord, as we “I’s” 

open to You even the slightest bit, stretch us and 

make us like U! And then fill us with living water to 

share with others. 

I must decrease but U must increase!  

It is no longer I that live but U!  

Open us up, Lord. 

Transform us into Your love-filled image! 



 

August 2014 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

1 

 
 

 

2 

 

3 
Communion  
9:30 Worship 
10:30 Fellowship 

4 
 
10:00 am Nedra’s 
Bible Study, FH 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5 
 
 
 
1:00 pm Care-
giver’s Support 
Group, Choir Rm. 

 
 

6 
 

7 
8:00 am Prayer 
 
11:00 am Pastor’s 
Bible Study, FH 
 
 

8 
 
 

9 
 
11:00 am - 1:00 pm 
Back to School & 
Shoes of Love Bash, 
at IRCUMC  

 
 

10  
9:30 Worship 
10:30 Fellowship 
 

11 
10:00 am Nedra’s 
Bible Study, FH 
 
 
 
 

12 
 
 
 
 
 
 

13 

 
 

 
 

14 
8:00 am Prayer 
 
 

11:00 am Pastor’s 
Bible Study, FH 
 
 

15 
 
 
 
 

16 
 
 

17 
9:30 Worship 
10:30 Fellowship 
 

18 
10:00 am Nedra’s 
Bible Study, FH 
 

19 

1:00 pm Care-
giver’s Support 
Group, Choir Rm. 

 

20 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

21 

8:00 am Prayer 

11:00 am Pastor’s 
Bible Study, FH 

22 

 

23 

24 
9:30 Worship 
10:30 Fellowship 

 

25 
10:00 am Nedra’s 
Bible Study, FH 

 

26 27 
 

28 
8:00 am Prayer 

11:00 am Pastor’s 
Bible Study, FH 

29 30 
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31 
9:30 Worship 
10:30 Fellowship 

 Did you notice that we 

have 5 Fridays, Saturdays, 

and Sundays this month? 

 


